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12 May 2016 
  

LF  PTN# A0103 Obsolescence Notification for 0AGXxxx.V package type 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
In an ongoing effort to improve efficiency and eliminate redundancies in our product offering, Littelfuse will 
obsolete the 0AGXxxx.V packaging type of the AGX 8AG fuse.  This part series will be replaced by 0362xxx.V 
packaging type of the AGX 8AG fuse. 
 
The replacement materials contain the exact same fuses as the old materials, and are packed in the same 
inner pack plastic boxes (5 pc per plastic box).  The Master Pack (MOQ) of the replacement materials is 100 
pc (20 boxes of 5 pc plastic box), and has a different UPC code than the 0AGXxxx.V materials.  
 
 
OB Material OB EAN Number Replacement 

Part 
Replacement 
UPC 

Description 

0AGX002.V 07945800524 0362002.V 07945873041 FUSE AGX 8AG 32V BOX 2A 
0AGX003.V 07945800525 0362003.V 07945873047 FUSE AGX 8AG 32V BOX 3A 
0AGX020.V 07945800526 0362020.V 07945873071 FUSE AGX 8AG 32V BOX 20A 
0AGX025.V 07945800527 0362025.V 07945873072 FUSE AGX 8AG 32V BOX 25A 
0AGX030.V 07945800528 0362030.V 07945873073 FUSE AGX 8AG 32V BOX 30A 

 
Littelfuse will continue to accept orders under the old part numbers through September 1 2016.  After 
September 1 2016 Littelfuse will only produce new stock under the 0362xxx.V part numbers. 
 
Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions.   We will be pleased 
to answer any questions you may have.   Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Jenny Kiolbasa 
Jenny Kiolbasa 
Product Manager 
Littelfuse Automotive Business Unit 
jkiolbasa@littelfuse.com 
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